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Holiday Open House
	Thank you
We want to thank everyone that was able to attend our annual “Thanksgiving Feast” this year as well as anyone who helped out by bringing in the ingredients to make some of the wonderful side dishes and of course, the desserts.  OCC has been hosting this special event for the past 26 years and it just seems to keep getting better
 every year!
No School
There is no school for our
 4-K and School Age children from Monday December 23rd
 through Wednesday, January 1st.
If your child needs care please sign up on the sign-up forms posted outside each classroom door.
OCC Closed
Ozaukee Child Care will be closed December 24th and December 25th to observe Christmas Eve and Christmas Day.  We will also be closed Wednesday, January 1, 2020.  All of us here wish all of you a very happy, healthy and safe holidays.
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Pajama Day  ( 
It’s a great way to start the week.  Pajama Day is on Tuesday, December 17th.
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Our Holiday Open House will be on Thursday, December 12th from 4:30-6:00 pm.  Santa will be anxiously waiting for each child to sit on his lap and tell him what they are wishing for this Christmas.   Each child will get their picture taken and a small goodie bag.  Each classroom except for the Infants and Infant Toddlers will host an activity for you to enjoy with your child.  The children will not visit Santa or participate in the classroom activities until a parent arrives to take them.  Please give yourself some extra time to participate with your children in this fun center event. 
Wish Tree
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The annual ‘Wish Tree” will be up in the main hallway the week of December 2nd.  Each classroom has made ornaments that list an item/toy that the children/teachers are wishing for.  Please check it out and if you choose to participate, please wrap and bring in the gift  with the name of the class room it’s going to and place it under the tree by December 19th.  That morning the children will be treated to “Hot Chocolate and Cookies” as they open their gifts.

Fundraiser
We would like to thank everyone who ordered or donated to fundraisers.  The profit between both centers came to $3342.88 and it will go towards our end of the year staff appreciation.  
	Happy Birthday
Miss Melissa - 12/2 - ??
Miss Ashley - 12/8 - ??
Andrew MateoZayas – 12/13 - 1

Emma Dehm  -  12/11  -  1

Danielle Entinger  -  12/21  - 1
Harper Evers  -  12/17  -  4
Hats, Boots & Mittens 

Oh My!
Please make sure you send your child to school with winter weather appropriate clothing for going outdoors.  We are required by State to take children outdoors on a daily basis providing it is not “inclement weather.”  Per our parent handbook, Inclement weather is defined as:  Heavy rain, Temperatures above 90 degrees, Wind chills of 0 degrees or below for children age 2 and above, Wind chills of 20 degrees or below for children under 2.  Thank you.
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Throughout the winter months there is the potential that the center may have to close due to severe weather.  If we decide to close early, all parents will be notified by phone or via email.  If a decision is made to close before operating hours, the local TV stations will be notified and our voice mail greeting will be changed by 6 am.



